May 26, 1993
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Dear President Aylwin,

I wrote you several weeks ago requesting your signature
for my collection and today I received a picture of yourself and
unfortunately the picture was unsigned and very badly bent. I am
writing this letter to ask if you would be kind enough to send me
an AUTOGRAPHED picture of yourself. I would be very grateful. I
would consider it a great honor to be able to add your signature
to my growing collection.

In closing, I would like to thank you for taking the

time to read my letter and for your understanding in this matter.

Best Wishes,

Mr. Duane Brownstead
118 Fairfield Drive

North Syracuse, N.Y.

13212 USA

P.S. If possible, could you PLEASE enclose a piece of cardboard
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